
Fleckney Parish Council 

25th November 2022 

 

Application for Designation of Fleckney Neighbourhood Area for  Fleckney Parish 

Council ( The Qualifying Body) 

 

Fleckney Parish Council as the Qualifying Body for the purposes of section 61G of the 1990 Act 

and the application is in compliance with Part 2 Regulation 5 of the Neighbourhood Planning 

(General) Regulations 2012 to prepare a Neighbourhood Development Plan for Fleckney. 

 

In 2016 Fleckney Parish Council applied to designate the entire parish of Fleckney as a 

Neighbourhood Area. The designation notice was published by Harborough District Council 

(HDC) on 24 March 2016 after 6 weeks publicity. 

 

As a result of HDC's Community Governance Review in 2020/21 the parish boundary between 

Saddington and Fleckney changed on 1st April 2022. Fleckney Parish Council is therefore 

applying for a revised Fleckney Neighbourhood Area to be designated in accordance with Part 

2 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012. 

 

The area to be covered by Fleckney’s Neighbourhood Plan is the revised Fleckney Parish as 

approved by HDC following the 2020/21 Community Governance Review. A map   showing the 

area to be designated is shown below with the boundary shown in red. 

 

 
It is considered that the Neighbourhood Area detailed above is appropriate to be designated as it is 

the formal geographical boundary of Fleckney which wholly contains Fleckney village and other 

community amenities., The residents of Fleckney village and people who are employed within 

Fleckney parish value the identity and sense of community within the parish boundary and 

therefore wish to maintain Fleckney’s Neighbourhood Plan for the future development and benefit 

of Fleckney Parish. 

 


